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Dear Parents,

Nativity Performance on Thursday 12th December at 10am in St. Dunstan’s Church

I am writing to ask for your understanding and co-operation.  

Please do not use phones, cameras or video recorders in the church for the Nativity.

We will video the performance for you and it will be available to watch for free on our 
school website at www.oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk. You can also purchase a DVD of the 
recording for £1 upon request at reception. We will also make sure that we have a 
photograph of your child in costume.

Experience has taught us that the children find it very frightening to have lots of cameras 
pointed at them and it usually results in them becoming upset.

The children are very young and they have worked really hard to put on a wonderful 
performance for you, we want them to enjoy the day and it will help enormously if you all 
stay in your seats – please don’t wave at your child, it may sound strange but it often makes 
them cry! 

I do hope you will be able to come to the performance; all are welcome, family and friends.

Please note that if you do not wish for your child to be filmed, then they will take a less 
active role within the play in order to ensure this. 

Please complete in the permission slip below and hand to your child’s keyworker or 
reception.

I give permission for my child to be filmed for our Nativity 

I do not give permission for my child to be filmed for our Nativity      

Child’s name:                                                   Parent/Carers Signature:

Date:                                                                Child’s Classroom:


